
News and Events 

Tuesday 18th October 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you  to you and your children for a great first term of 2022-23.  The school is full of energy and it is delightful to see the children engaged 

with their learning and so enthusiastic to tell me all about it.    

It hasn’t been long since our last newsletter but I wanted to share a few photos of events that have taken place in the last two days of term. 

I hope you all enjoy the break, whatever you plan to do.  

Alex Blake– Thwaite 

Our Pupil Leadership Team received their badges.  They have all been busy this term and no doubt will be busier still in the run up to      

Christmas.  

Our PLT are: 

Head Girls: Abigail and Poppy 

House Captains: Nicola (Wisdom), Isabel (Agape) and Lilli (Hope) 

Sports Ambassadors: Max and Harry          Head Librarian: Melody 

Captain of Eco Warriors: Thalia           Digital Leader:  Jacob 

Collective Worship Leader: Elsie          Office Manager: Owen 



 

 

 

 

 

Discoverers ready to perform to the school last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shooting Stars having autumn fun—racing conkers and 

painting them! 



 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country Oct 22 

Wonderful to see our values of friendship 

and agape as they cheered each other on. 

Great to see such 

determination and 

enthusiasm.   

Well done 

everyone! 


